
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM 


SEPTEMBER, 2024 - Who is ready for 9/28/24 and SBCLT celebrations? 

We began with a prayer.


We again thanked the sub-committee for the Voter and Maryland’s Senatorial candidates 
information sheets we will deliver on 9/28 in the Jonestown neighborhood. We thanked those 
staffing the information table and those writing postcards at church to encourage voting. 


We discussed guidelines for when we door knock and that we would include the Creation 
Celebration event flyer. Those on the Green Team should wear their Green Team shirts.


We asked people to support South Baltimore Community Land Trust (SBCLT) on October 10 at 
6 pm in Curtis Bay to fight against the continued disbursement of black coal dust. We again 
invited the group to ribbon cuttings on two properties (October 5th 11-1 pm and November 9th 
11-1 pm) and an invitation to SBCLT’s Annual Thankfulness event on November 8th from 5-8 
pm.


We shared requests from local advocacy groups for the underserved to vote against 2 ballot 
issues in Baltimore City and asked people to study them and vote their consciences.


We closed with a prayer.


